
From: Anonymous  
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2017 10:31 AM 
To: FiduciaryRuleExamination - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 

As a constituent who works in the financial investment industry, I wanted to share with you my 
comments regarding President Trump's memorandum ordering the DOL to reexamine the Fiduciary 
Rule: 

On April 4, 2017, the Department of Labor (DOL) finalized the delay of the applicability date of its 
Fiduciary Rule (the Rule) to June 9, 2017 to conduct a study of the rule's impact per President Trump's 
February memorandum. While I appreciate the DOL delaying the implementation of the rule, it seems as 
though it may give in to pressure to repeal the rule from those who are unwilling to change the way they 
do things.  This would be a grave mistake.  For the longest time, I have wondered why a fiduciary 
standard has not been implemented across the industry.  This rule is just the beginning - we need to 
include retail accounts too!  Investors need to be protected in this constantly-changing industry, and this 
is the correct step to take in order to do so.  No more delays - no repeal.  We need to start taking action 
and doing so now.  Every year we hear stories of investors being taken advantage of.  This rule is a step 
in the right direction.   

Sincerely, 

Anonymous


